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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 5:30 PM


To: Miles Daniels - NOAA Affiliate; Eric Danner


Cc: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Use of Figures


Hi Miles --

Going back through email threads, I see that Evan asked if we could use figures from your IEP presentation in


the BiOp, and you said we could. I've included two here that are currently in the draft section, and I wanted to


check again to be sure it was okay to use them. And I'm happy to cite them however you like (we will include


citation to your presentation, but if you want the caption to read "preliminary results" or anything like that, we


can include that too).


Thanks!


Cathy



